Laughton Community Primary School





Our aims

The Governors of the school are volunteers who work with the school's Leadership Team to help ensure that children are receiving the best education that they can while they are at school

We support the school by helping to formulate clear aims and objectives for improving the school, and then look at data and other results to see how well we have done, and what could be further improved.

What we do

We meet as a whole group 6 times a year and we have smaller sub-committee meetings to focus on specific areas such as our Strategic Committee.

Individual Governors also take on specific areas of the School Development Plan and meet with the relevant member of staff so that they can report to the whole Governing Body on the impact of action taken.

We come in to school to meet children and staff, and carry out learning walks in classrooms so that we can see the plans that the Leadership Team has put into action.

Our Governing Body is made up of the following:

Executive Headteacher - Rachel West

Chair – Denise Kong

Co Vice-Chair - Liz Fradd-Gilbert

Co Vice-Chair – Kathy Martyn

Staff Governor – Victoria Mandy

Andrew Sidebottom – Co-opted Governor

Philip Cornish - Parent Governor

Gemma Collins - Parent Governor

Debra Vice-Holt – Parent Governor

Peter Teager – Foundation Governor

Caroline Hampden – Foundation Governor

Rachel Walton - Associate Member

Priscilla Paddock- Clerk to Governors
If you would like to contact the Governors about anything, please email govs@laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk or hand a note to the office addressed to the Chair of Governors.